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U.S. Department of Justice

(lnited States Attorney
Southern District of New York

The Silvio J. Molkt Building
One Saint Andrew,s phza

New York, New york 100O7

Irlay t-9 , LggT

Elena Ruth Sassower
Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability
Box 69
Gedney Station
Whi te Pla ins,  New York 10605-0069

Dear Ms.  Sassower:

This letter is in response to your correspondence of
It lay 6 , t99'7. After our init ial conversations and review of the
documents, r attempted to contact you to advise you that there
did not appear to be a basis to init iate a federar criminar
investigation. I understand that you are now in contact with the
Federal Bureau of Investigation. Please do not hesitate to bring
any further information to the FBfrs attention.

Very truly yours,

MARY JO WHITE
United States Attorney for the
Southern Distr ict  of  New York

Chief ,  Publ ic  Corrupt ion Uni t
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MICHELE HTRSHMAN
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